
  

 

 
 
 

MARKET MEMO 
 

DATE: 17 July 2020 

TO: Market Community 

FROM: 
Angelo Demasi 
Chief Executive Officer 

SUBJECT: Site Access 

 
  URGENT   PLEASE REPLY   FOR YOUR INFORMATION   PLEASE REVIEW 

 
As we continue to streamline our processes and taking into consideration the additional compliance in 
relation to COVID-19, we would like to communicate our procedure with regard to accessing the Market. 
 
As from Monday, 3 August 2020, the only method of entering the Market will be as follows: 
 
1. Market User 

 
Site Access Card 
If you are a Market User you MUST have an access card and swipe upon entry and exit. 
If you do have an Access Card, please remember you can enter via the Rear Gate. 

 
2. Visitor or Contractor 

 
SINE PRO App. 
If you are a Visitor or Contactor you MUST download the SINE PRO app and follow the 
instructions upon entry and exit. 

 
We will continue to take temperature readings of all people entering the Market until further notice. 
 
We must implement access via the two methods listed above to ensure prompt and efficient traceability in 
the event there is a COVID-19 case found within the Market precinct.  This will also ease the congestion 
and time taken to enter the Market. 
 
If you need assistance with downloading the SINE PRO app, please contact Anna Symeonides on 0408 819 
579, Shana Cavanagh on 0418 322 646 or Suzanne Heaton on 0424 608 431. 
 
We thank you for your ongoing understanding and cooperation. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Angelo Demasi 
Chief Executive Officer 


